The Delaware Cost Study – Adjustments to the 2016 Institutional Reports

Please be aware that we have made updates to Table 2A and 2B of this year’s Institutional Reports. If you downloaded your institutional report before June 5, 2017, please log into the web portal and download the report again. The only data changes made were to the above-mentioned tables.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused, please contact us at ire-cost@udel.edu if you have additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Delaware Cost Study Staff


